
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings! 
 
We are happy to inform you that the Indian Community School has taken yet another initiative in 
making the teaching - learning process more effective and comfortable for the students and  whereby 
ensuring benefits to parents as well. The school has taken these steps after receiving concerns from 
parents regarding the burden of heavy school bag. The school has formed a School Bag Committee, 
and had convened a meet wherein the following decisions were taken 
 

 To provide locker cupboards in classes VI, VII and VIII. 

 To reduce the use of books with hard cover 

 To manage time table of class with minimum number of main subjects 

 To have a routine system for checking of bags 
 

The school has decided to implement these from the second term onwards whereby students can 
avail of less weight in their school bags. However, it was also noted that the wholehearted 
cooperation of the parent is required for an effective and successful implementation with respect to 
the following guidelines. 
 
Guidelines for Parents 
 

 Monitor your ward’s timetable arrangement on a daily basis. 

 Ensure cleanliness of bag on alternate days, as students tend to carry clutter or unused items 
or unimportant items in the bag. 

 Skip the use of leather bags as they are heavy. Use of roller bags would be more easier on 
children 

 Avoid sending heavy water bottles and tiffin box daily 

 In case of doubt about timetable, confirm with Class teacher / Subject teacher about 
textbook/notebook to be bought to school on the next day. 

Looking forward to a great school year ahead!! 
 
Regards 
 
Dr.V.Binumon 
Principal          26.05.2019  


